
September 22, 2024

Come join the PTO
Please consider joining us for our first PTO

meeting of the year on Thursday, Sept. 26th,
at 6:30 pm.  These meetings provide an

opportunity to hear about the events at the
school and to work with other parents on
events and activities.  We appreciate your

support!

Meet the Admin Team
If you have not seen this on social media,

please click the link below to meet our
admin team.

https://youtube.com/shorts/LX3F9XTsSyY?
feature=share

Brandywine High School

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

Upcoming
Events

BSD Board Meeting @ 7:00 pm

PTO Meeting @ 6:30 pm

Back to School Night 6:00 pm

Schools Closed (Offices open):
Rosh Hashanah

1st MP Interim distribution

Launch Your Future Week

Underclassmen Picture Day

High School Visitation Day

BSD Board Meeting @ 7:00 pm

9/23

9/26

10/1

10/3

10/7

10/7-
10/11

10/18

10/20

10/21

Please mark your calendars for
our Back to School Night on

October 1, at 6:00 pm.  This is an
opportunity for you to meet all of
your student’s teachers and learn
about class expectations.  There
will be a brief welcome from the

Principal starting right at 6:00
pm.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYrHjY4LvDo


Additional
Announcements

Girls Lacrosse Interest Mtg.

Friday, Oct. 4, after school in room 233.
Please see Coach Kuders for questions.

Boys Lacrosse Interest Mtg.

Tuesday, September 24, after school in
room 218.

C3 College Visits
Mon., 9/23: Virginia Commonwealth

University @ 10:10
You must sign up in Scoir

Wednesday, Oct. 2, at 2:20 pm in room
215.  See Coach Slemko for questions.

Boys Basketball Interest Mtg.

Parking Lot Reminder

Please remember that we have cones
up in the parking lot to prevent people
from driving down the rows other than
the last row near the tennis courts.
This is to keep our young drivers safe,
as this is where they are expected to
park.  All traffic for dropping off and
picking up should follow the path down
to the tennis courts and then up
around to the exit.  This is for both
morning and afternoon.  We
appreciate your support with this!

Senior Portraits
Attn Seniors: If you have not had your
senior portraits taken, and don't have
an appointment to get them done,
please come to Mrs. Rossi's room in
127 to make your portrait
appointment. Portraits are taken here
at BHS. These portraits not only go in
the yearbook they also go in the end of
the year graduation slideshow.


